
Lakeway newcomers 

September 2016 newsletter 

Membership    
Let your new friends and neighbors 

know about the Lakeway Newcomers 

Club and all of the fun, varied 

activities that are available.   

 

If you have any changes to your 

membership information, email, phones 

or address, please let Sandy know so 

that your information is current. 

 

You can direct them to the website: 

www.lakewaynewcomers.com 

Or Have them contact: 

Sandy Barbari 

newcomers2016@gmail.com 

(512) 382-0981 

New Members 
Carol Ferree 

 Sacramento, CA 

 

Robin and Ed Hermann 

 Carlsbad, CA 

 

Caren and Tom Caren Kilgore 

 Boston, MA 

 

Steve Satterstrom 

 Houston, TX 

 

Val and John Ward 

 Austin, TX 

http://www.lakewaynewcomers.com/
mailto:newcomers2016@gmail.com


Angel’s  icehouse 

Karaoke with RAB 

and 

Pork Chop Dinner 
   with Cobbler 

         September 8, 2016 at 6:00 PM;   $20 per person 

Cash Bar Available 

Checks must be received by Friday, September 2nd, made payable to Lakeway 
Newcomers Club,  c/o Jan McLaurin, 112 Blue Jay Drive, Lakeway, Tx 78734. No 
refunds after September 2nd.   For more information call 512-318-0527. 

NEWCOMERS SEPTEMBER SPECIAL EVENT 

21815 Hwy 71 West, Spicewood, TX  78669 



 

 

 

BUNCO 
 

Date:    Monday, September 19 

 

Time:    6:30 pm, social, 7:00 pm game 

 

Place:  Home of Doreen Frazer  

 104 Snipe Court 

 Lakeway 

 

RSVP: Doreen Frazer 

 doreen@frazerglobal.com           

    

    

    

Cost is $5.   BYOB, snacks will be provided. 

 

Bunko is an easy-to-learn game during 

which you develop new friends, enrich 

older relationships, and share news.  Join 

us for fun and camaraderie. 

DINING OUT 
Dining Out is closed for this cycle.  

New group will be formed in December.  

This cycle 88 folds are enjoying 

meeting new friends.   

 If you want to be put on the list for 

the next cycle, please contact Tom or 

Ty  Brewer at  261-6741 or  

tbrewer51@hotmail.com.  

CARE AND CONCERN 
Do you know a member, who is seriously ill, hospitalized, 

injured, or has had a death in the family?   

 

If so, please call or e-mail Pam Ovlen at 

pamovlen@hotmail.com so that our club's support can be 

shared with a card, by your prayers, or other forms of 

caring. 

mailto:doreen@frazerglobal.com
mailto:pamovlen@hotmail.com


GOLF 

Please Contact Tom Cain if you are interested in playing 

golf@thomascain.com 

OUT TO LUNCH BUNCH  
 

This month we will meet at 11:30 on Tuesday, September 
13, at a new restaurant in our area, 827 Ray's. The 
address for 827 Ray's is 3519 Ranch Road 620N (512-266-
9445 - www.827rays.com ).  The restaurant uses fresh 
seasonal ingredients, and the lunch menu includes 
appetizers, salads and mid day entrées plus a few items 
from the oyster bar.  Sound yummy? 

 

Please RSVP to pbnannie@yahoo.com by Tuesday, 
September 6, if you will attend.   The reservation will be 
listed as Lakeway Newcomers.  

 

827 Ray's is four miles from Lakeway Blvd. is on the right 
side of the road, and is the location of the former Pasta 
House Restaurant.  It is just before the traffic light at 
Hudson Bend Road.  

 

This event is open to both singles and couples and is a 
great way to meet other folks who are new to Lakeway. I 
hope you will join us! 

 

Paula Barcik, 512-660-3342  

WEBSITE 
 

For the very latest Newcomers 

Club news, check the club 

website.   

Lakewaynewcomers.com 

 

Remember the website-protected 

areas include the membership 

directory.  To access the 

protected areas, enter the user 

name and password.  If you do 

not remember this sign on 

information, please email: 

  

rshulman1@comcast.net 

 

mailto:lakewaynewcomers.com
mailto:rshulman1@comcast.net

